
Auto Show

Michael Sheridan,Sam Bushala



  The First Century of the Detroit Auto Show
Robert Szudarek,2000-01-15 This book looks at the
first century of the Detroit Auto Show, the
largest auto show in the world for many years.
From the first show at the Detroit Light Guard
Armory in 1899 to the January 1999 show at Cobo
Hall, this fascinating book details the show's
evolution over 100 years, and how it became the
industry's most prominent event. The First Century
of the Detroit Auto Show introduces pioneers such
as William Metzger, who was instrumental in
organizing the first show and played a prominent
role in many shows of the early 1900s. Each year's
show is covered in a chapter which includes
information on the major players of the show,
products featured, size, exhibitors, decor,
opening ceremonies, admission fares, and
entertainment. The book features over 100
historical and nostalgic photos to bring the
reader in touch with the culture of the automotive
industry and society at the time. A captivating
account of the history of the industry's showcase
event, this book belongs on the bookshelves of
every automotive historian, enthusiast, and
engineer.
  Motorama David Temple,2015-01-15 In an age of
unbridled American enthusiasm and towering
industrial might, the GM Motorama was a dazzling
and elegant show that was unlike any automotive
event before it or since. General Motors staged
extravagant and elaborate Motorama shows that
rivaled some fashion shows. It showcased some of
the most revolutionary and innovative prototype
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and dream cars ever built. And it captured the
imagination of the car-buying public from 1950 to
1961. Motorama expert and experienced author David
Temple has comprehensively researched the show,
the cars, and the personalities to create a
fascinating new story with many new photos of
these magnificent cars. Because television was in
its infancy, GM's President Alfred Sloan believed
that the Motorama was the most effective way to
market GM products and design prowess. Legendary
stylist Harley Earl led a talented group of
designers and engineers to dream up, style, and
develop some of the most remarkable prototype cars
of all time. While current production Buick,
Chevy, Cadillac, and Pontiac cars were showcased,
the bold, radical, awe-inspiring prototype and
dream cars stole the show. These included the GM
Le Sabre, replete with aerospace design and an
aluminum engine; the fiberglass-bodied Corvette
dream car, which went into production after
overwhelmingly positive response; and the jet
engine-powered Firebird. Temple goes into
fascinating detail on the body, frame, engine,
drivetrain, and all the special features of each
model. He has also retraced the ownership
histories of some of these cars. Within the pages
of this volume, you get to relive this glorious
era of automotive history and revisit the advanced
show cars that inspired so many new models. This
book features fascinating period photography of
Motorama cars at the show, in development, and at
different locales. No other automotive show
rivaled the Motorama for stunning productions and
awe-inspiring cars, which makes this a must-have
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book.
  Sirens of Chrome Margery Krevsky,2008 Ladies and
gentlemen...rev your engines for a joyride through
auto show history. Dozens of photographs of human
hood ornaments and fast cars will bring you back
and drive you forward - from turn-of-the-century
goddesses and 1950s sexpots to the sleek
sophistication of today's auto show spokespeople.
  "World's Greatest Auto Show" James M.
Flammang,Mitch Frumkin,1998 Since its debut at the
turn of the century, the Chicago Auto Show has
combined automotive innovation, excitement, and
enough pageantry to captivate millions of car
lovers. Now you can experience it all, from the
days of horseless carriages to the age of
futuristic dream cars. Join the authors on the
definitive tour of the world's longest running
auto show. Features: 1,000 dazzling and rare
photographs; a bonanza of beautiful cars;
celebrities, beauty queens and glitz; a complete
and compelling history of the show.
  The Car Show Nicolae Sfetcu,2014-04-27 This e-
book details the most interesting and important
characteristics of the automobiles, car
maintenance, styling features, car body style, the
standard classification of the cars, an history of
the automobiles, introduction in the automotive
industry, and the traffic code, rules and signs.
An automobile, usually called a car (an old word
for carriage) or a truck, is a wheeled vehicle
that carries its own engine. Older terms include
horseless carriage and motor car, with “motor”
referring to what is now usually called the
engine. It has seats for the driver and, almost
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without exception, for at least one passenger. The
automobile was hailed as an environmental
improvement over horses when it was first
introduced. Before its introduction, in New York
City, over 10,000 tons of manure had to be removed
from the streets daily. However, in 2006 the
automobile is one of the primary sources of
worldwide air pollution and cause of substantial
noise and health effects.
  World's Greatest Auto Show James M.
Flammang,Mitchel J. Frumkin,1998-03-01 The
Official History of the Chicago Auto Show. Buckle
up for the ride of your life. Since its debut at
the turn of the 20th century, the Chicago Auto
Show has combined automotive innovation,
excitement and enough pageantry to captivate
millions of car lovers. Now you can experience it
all from the days of horseless carriages to the
age of futuristic dream cars. You'll find: 1,000
dazzling and rare photographs; a bonanza of
beautiful cars; celebrities, beauty queens and
glitz; and a complete and compelling history of
the show.
  Antique Auto Show Veteran Motor Car Club of
America, Inc,1948
  The Auto Show Manual W. A. Pemberton,2005-06
Larry Broadfellow is a world-renowned
televangelist whose charisma has built The Church
of God's Love into a multi-million-dollar empire.
When Larry parades across the stage before the
camera, exhorting his devotees to follow him on
the glory path to salvation, they assume he knows
the way. In fact, he is floundering, doubting the
very words that pour effortlessly from his mouth.
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Though Larry is the star of the church, Reverend
Patrick Brannigan and his wife, Gillian, are its
foundation. Larry lost his family to a fire when
he was just five years old. The Brannigans have
become his surrogate parents, and Larry is in love
with their daughter, Fiona. Gillian Brannigan's
pending death prompts her to write Larry a letter
saying she suspects that his performances are less
than genuine. She asks Larry if he is a charlatan.
Already insecure and shocked that Gillian would
suspect that of him, Larry is plunged into a
spiral of self-doubt and depression. Thousands
upon thousands of times he has preached the
significance of sacrifice, devotion and trust in
God, but he must now learn what those words truly
mean.
  The Car Show Book Brian Jones,Sierra
Jones,2011-04-01 The Car Show Book was written to
help you host your own car show. The book is also
great if you attend car shows and want to know
what the judges are looking for. Learn what you
need to know to have a car show. There are many
more chapters on such things as: Getting your car
published in a magazine, How to create a DVD of a
Car Show or any photos, Car Show Forms, How to
Photograph your Car, How to use Photoshop to
change the color of your car and remove background
elements from your photos, Car Show Trivia, Car
Jokes, And more! If you enjoy Car Shows, there is
something in this book for you! If you attend Car
Shows, there is something in this book for you!
There are not many reference books out on Car Show
judging with examples of the judging forms, we
have them in this book. This book is for anyone



7

that enjoys cars. Put your Car Show knowledge in
TOP GEAR. Young and old alike enjoy cars, here is
a book that can be shared and talked about. The
Perfect Gift for those Dads that enjoy car shows!
  Drive Fast Don't Stop - Book 7: New York Auto
Show Drive Fast Don't Stop,2021-01-17 Drive Fast
Don't Stop is an automotive photo archive for
design enthusiasts. Each book is organized by
make/model, location or an arbitrary theme. Book 7
focuses on the New York Auto Show, 2011-2019.
  Car Show Journal Car Journals,2019-11-22 Car
Show Journal: Notebook for Recording Year, Make,
Model, and Modifications, Great Gift for
Automobile Enthusiasts This journal has space for
you to write down the show (date and location)
where you saw the car, as well as the make, model,
and color of the car.Then you have space to get to
the real point of the show-- the modifications and
condition of the car. Did the owner totally
rebuild the mechanical system to be identical to
original condition, or did they trick it out with
a totally new engine to make it a street rod? What
is the attention to detail in the restoration?
What was the reasoning behind the modification (a
question you can ask yourself, but would never
dream of asking the owner).On the other side, you
have a Notes section where you can write things
like contact information (if you get it), what you
think the value of the car is, the overall
quality, and if any of the parts used interest you
for your own restoration work. What's the point of
going to an amazing car show if you don't record
and log your favorite parts?The cover of this
particular journal features a flashy red Porsche,
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for foreign car enthusiasts.
  Souvenir Booklet, Detroit's Silver Anniversary
Auto Show ... January 23-30, 1926, Held in
Convention Hall Detroit Auto Dealers
Association,1926
  The Cars of Harley Earl David W
Temple,2016-05-16 At 6-foot, 3-inches tall, Harley
Earl was an imposing figure, but his true stature
lies in his towering talent for automotive design
and styling. Over his 50-year career, he created
as well as collaborated on the most innovative,
bold, technologically advanced cars made by
General Motors. As a titan of American auto
design, the cars he helped create are still
celebrated today. And as an enduring legacy, he
inspired a generation of engineers, designers, and
stylists. Veteran automotive historian David W.
Temple has researched and unearthed the complete
story of Harley Earl’s cars, his notable design
achievements, and many accolades. Working as a
coachbuilder at his father's Earl Automotive Works
in Hollywood, California, the young Earl learned
his trade. After styling the 1927 LaSalle for GM
president Alfred P. Sloan, Earl rose to prominence
and ran the newly created department of Art and
Color. Automobile design stagnated during the
Depression and World War II, but the number of his
contributions to the automotive world in the 1950s
is staggering. When the jet age hit, he fully
embraced aviation design and infused it into GM
cars. The Buick Y-Job and GM Le Sabre featured
many firsts in automotive design and hardware. The
Y-Job's fender extensions trailing over the doors,
disappearing headlamps, flush door handles, a
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metal cover over the convertible top were a few
innovations. When General Motors needed to show
off its cars and technology, Harley Earl-designed
cars were the stars of the Motorama show that
toured the country from 1949 to 1961. He led the
team that created the 1953 Corvette, and this
iconic American sports car is still going strong
today. He was involved in the creation of the
1955-1957 Chevy Bel Air, otherwise known as the
Tri-Five Chevy. Harley Earl's drive toward bold
and innovative design spurred American car design
during the mid-twentieth century. His distinctive
designs defined the 1950s finned cars and set
American automotive design on the path it has
followed into the modern era. With this in-depth
examination, you learn the inside story of these
remarkable cars and the man behind them. It’s an
essential addition to any automotive library.
  Showtime Michael Sheridan,Sam Bushala,1980
  GM's Motorama David W. Temple,2006 The story of
the eight GM Motoramas staged between 1949 and
1961, featuring the cars introduced at these
extravaganzas--including the Corvette prototype.
  Vintage Brooklyn Auto Ads Robert A.
Henriksen,2018-08-19 If you are into vintage cars,
this is the book for you! If you are into vintage
car advertising, this is definitely the book for
you. The Vintage Car Show releases a 4-volume
series, Vintage Brooklyn Auto Ads. These ads are
from the heydays of Brooklyn and the automotive
industry. The books are a mother load of vintage
automotive advertisements. For more automotive
history visit the website thevintagecarshow.com
Vintage Brooklyn Auto Ads have over 400 different
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ads in each book, from the early days of the
automobile up to the 50s, with dealership ads,
used car ads, oil ads, gasoline ads, tire ads,
etc. It contains some clever and creative
advertising, as well. THIS IS THE SAME AS VINTAGE
AUTO ADS VOL 3.. JUST USING TWO DIFFERENT COVERS
FOR MARKETING PURPOSES
  The History of Lamborghinis Seth
Kingston,2018-12-15 Readers will learn that
Lamborghinis are some of the sportiest luxury
vehicles on the market. They combine innovative
design with high-end performance to become one of
the most sought-after vehicles money can buy.
Readers will be introduced to Ferruccio
Lamborghini, who began his automobile company,
Automobili Ferruccio Lamborghini, as a powerful
and very wealthy man. His goal was to build a
sports car capable of competing with Ferrari. In
1963, he purchased a large plot of land just
outside of Bologna, Italy, on which he built a
large, ultramodern factory. The first model, the
350 GTV, debuted at the Turin Auto Show in
November 1963 and it was very well received.
  Vintage Auto Ads Robert A. Henriksen,2018-09-10
If you are into vintage cars, this is the book for
you! If you are into vintage car advertising, this
is definitely the book for you. The Vintage Car
Show releases a 4-volume series, Vintage Auto Ads.
These ads are from the heydays of Brooklyn and the
automotive industry. The books are a mother load
of vintage automotive advertisements. For more
automotive history visit the website
thevintagecarshow.com Vintage Brooklyn Auto Ads
have over 400 different ads in each book, from the
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early days of the automobile up to the 50s, with
dealership ads, used car ads, oil ads, gasoline
ads, tire ads, etc. It contains some clever and
creative advertising, as well. THIS IS THE SAME AS
VINTAGE Brooklyn AUTO ADS VOL 3.. JUST USING TWO
DIFFERENT COVERS FOR MARKETING PURPOSES
  National Automobile Show ,1956
  St. Ignace Car Culture Ed Reavie,2010-05-17 St.
Ignace hosted its first car show in 1976 as part
of the bicentennial celebration. Over the years,
the annual gathering has grown into one of the
largest collector-vehicle events in the country.
This lakeside community overlooking the mighty
Mackinac Bridge and historic Mackinac Island
boasts a spectacular waterfront—the perfect
backdrop for a stunning array of eye-catching
vehicles. In the early years, media referred to
this show as “dessert.” As the numbers of
participants and attendees grew, it became known
as the “main course.” For teenagers growing up in
the 1950s it was all new—cruisin’, drive-ins, drag
strips, the country’s intense love affair with the
automobile, and the birth of rock ‘n roll. Over 34
years, the St. Ignace Car Show has brought
hundreds of automotive legends to town, and car-
show traffic set crossing records on the Mackinac
Bridge that are unlikely ever to be broken. So
fire up the hot rod and cruise back to a simpler
time . . . all these cars and still no traffic
light!
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